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representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability 
whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any 
part of the contents of this announcement.
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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
“EXARANE” OBTAINS APPROVAL FROM

NEW ZEALAND

This announcement is made by Shenzhen Hepalink Pharmaceutical Group Co., Ltd. (the 
“Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis to 
inform the shareholders and potential investors of the Company about the latest business 
advancement of the Group.

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) is pleased to announce that 
Exarane (an enoxaparin sodium injection and one of the Group’s leading drugs) 
produced by Shenzhen Techdow Medicine Co., Ltd., a wholly-owned subsidiary of the 
Company, has been approved by New Zealand Medicines and Medical Devices Safety 
Authority for sales in the market.

DETAILS OF THE LICENSE

(I) Trade name: Exarane

(II) Dosage form: Prefilled solution for injection

(III) Strength: 20mg/0.2mL, 40mg/0.4mL, 60mg/0.6mL, 80mg/0.8mL, 100mg/mL, 
120mg/0.80mL, 150mg/mL
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BENEFIT AND IMPACT TO THE COMPANY

This approval means that the Group’s enoxaparin sodium finish dose will be sold in the 
New Zealand market, further enhancing the Group’s market share of enoxaparin sodium 
finish dose worldwide. We believe that this approval is another important achievement 
in the international layout of the Group’s finish dose business, once again proving the 
Group’s ability to enter overseas markets. In the future, the Group will continue to exert 
efforts to accelerate the Group’s expansion into the global market and the construction 
of sales channels, laying the groundwork for further strengthening the development of 
overseas markets.

Announcement is hereby given.
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